
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 28th March 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’      

   

               

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                          Last Week’s Attendance 

Y4G 98% Expected Attendance 

Y5C 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec C 96% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y5K/S, Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2W, Y3Kn, Y6D 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Dr, Y4H 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Di 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 90% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Rosie Dorian Athena Jax Ronan Donatella Theo 
Austin Elliott Teddy Della Zachary Rose Isabel 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Lillie Ruby Theo Freya B Tyler Noah JM Skylar Lily 
Lexa Lexis Bryanna Oliver Jaxon Billy Dylan Ben 

Important Dates  
 31.03.25 – Aspirations Day 
 02.04.25 – World Autism Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 
 05.04.25 – Easter Holiday 
 22.04.25 – Term Starts 
 24.04.25 – DART Parents Meeting 
 29.04.25 – Parents Evening – Reports shared 
 30.04.25 – Parents Evening – Reports shared 
 27.06.25 – INSET 
 30.06.25 - INSET 

 

Easter Readathon  
Today, you will receive a  
letter explaining the Easter 
Readathon, a sponsorship  
card and a reading tracker.  
This is our second Readathon this year 
due to it being the charity’s 40th 
anniversary! Please see our Dojo post 
for more information. 

We have one more week  
left of this Spring half term.  
We finish for the Easter break on 
Friday the 4th April and return to 
school on Tuesday the 22nd April. 

Aspirations Day 
We are looking forward to our Aspirations Day which is taking place on Monday.  
Children have already been talking about the jobs that they aspire to have when  
they are older and we can’t wait to see their outfits. 
 
We will be holding an Assembly on Monday morning to talk to our children about their potential 
careers. Children will also be spending time talking about their outfits and we will be creating a 
display to celebrate their aspirational choices. 

Headlice 
We have had several reported cases  
of headlice. Please check your child’s  
hair regularly. For more information,  
follow the link below. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 

Egg Decorating Competition 
We are really looking forward  
to seeing all our children’s  
entries for the ‘Egg Decorating’  
Competition. Miss Hallam has posted 
information on Dojo this morning. 
Please bring all entries to the main 
office with a £1 and make sure your 
child’s name is on their entry. 
 

World Autism Day 
On Wednesday, next  
week, we are supporting  
World Autism Day and  
asking our children to  
come to school in something blue 
with their uniform. 


